
 

 

 
 

 

 
TUESDAY 18TH 

NOVEMBER @ 

4PM 

Do you have a child who will be turning 5 between 
1st September 2026 and 31st August 2027?  If so, why not 
visit Edgewood Primary School’s Open Evening. 
 
We are a successful and happy primary school, with an  
excellent Foundation Stage! To book your place at our Open 
Evening, please email your name and the number of attendees
to:  office@edgewood.notts.sch.uk 

 

Building skills and values for life 


